
Eastside Huskies Baseball Club 13u & 15u Select Teams:  

The Eastside Huskies Baseball Club, providing players with the opportunity to learn, grow and 
change, allowing them to prepare to play at a high level in high school.

We specialize in player skill development, no matter the current level they play.  Being former 
college and high school players, and current high school coaches, we know and can teach the 
skills they need to excel at all levels.  We teach players to excel both physically and 
mentally/emotionally, dealing with both success and temporary failure, regrouping to maintain 
intentional success.

Full roster is 13 players for 13u and 14u, 15u is 15 players

Founder Brad Peterson: Brad created the Eastside Huskies in 2000, providing tremendous 
instruction to help support players achieve their goals.  Brad was a scout for the New Your 
Yankees, played collegiately at the University of Washington and current varsity pitching coach 
at Bellevue High School.  

Schedule:  4 week fall workouts, followed by our small group winter training, 4 players 
per group, training once per week, November-February.  Training takes place either in south 
Bellevue or Kirkland.

Outdoor Practice begins 2nd week of January and runs through February, once per 
week, Sundays in Bellevue.

Indoor practice begins the first week of January and runs through    February, usually at 
Interlake High School in Bellevue.

       Games/Tournaments begin the first week in May, after high school season is complete.  
Goal is to play approximately 50+ games, league, non-league and tournaments.  Tournament 
schedule and locations will be determined by parent committee.

Player Fee:  $2,850

15u:  Head Coach:  Troy Peterson:  Troy played at Interlake High School and Green River 
Community College.  Troy is currently the Head JV Coach at Bellevue High School.  Troy is a 
tremendous coach who’s players gravitate towards him.  He is a great teacher of the game.



Schedule:  4 weeks of Fall workouts.  Winter small group training begins in November-February,
1 ½ hour sessions in groups of 4players.  Location is either south Bellevue or Kirkland.

Indoor Practices:  January-February:  Interlake High School in Bellevue, Saturday afternoons.

Outdoor practices:  2nd week of January-February:  Once per week at Hidden Valley Park in 
Bellevue.  March:  4 days per week at Hidden Valley.

April-July:  Practice 4 days per week at Wilburton Park in Bellevue.  Team will possibly play 
Koufax and Seattle Elite.

Games:  Either Sandy Koufax or Seattle Elite League:  Approximately 20-24 games.

Tournaments:  Approximately 4:  16 games

Proposed total:  40-50.

Player Fee: $2850 

 Schedule:  4 weeks of Fall workouts.  Winter small group training begins in November-
February, 1 ½ hour sessions in groups of 4players.  Location is either south Bellevue or Kirkland.

Indoor Practices:  January-February:  Interlake High School in Bellevue, Saturday afternoons.

Outdoor practices:  2nd week of January-February:  Once per week at Hidden Valley Park in 
Bellevue.  March:  4 days per week at Hidden Valley.

April-July:  13u and 14u Practice 4 days per week at Wilburton Park in Bellevue.  Team will 
possibly play Koufax and Seattle Elite:  15u:  Practice begins after high school season is 
completed, about the first week in May

Games:  Either Sandy Koufax or Seattle Elite League or both:  Approximately 20-24 games.

Tournaments:  Approximately 2-4:  16 games




